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Thank you so much for allowing some of us teachers to take half a day to observe some other classes.  I was fortunate enough to go spend some time with CMAS, Mrs. Berk in Biology, and Mrs. Dukelow in Geometry.  I chose CMAS since I always wanted to see what they did and man was I impressed!  I’m not musical at all but that is such a wonderful program!  I chose to observe Biology and Geometry because I wanted to see how other teachers handled energetic freshman and sophomores in the afternoon.  I got some great ideas from both teachers!  I think this was a wonderful opportunity and I think it would benefit so many teachers.  I know Cailtin will send you her own feedback but I know she had a great time and visited way more teachers than I did!  I chose to just seen one teacher per hour but she visited many!  I wish I would have thought of that!
 
Thanks again for this great opportunity!
 
Carol Tichio
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